NB! Announcements in the english version are machine translated and may contain errors. Only
notices in Estonian are authentic and have legal effect.

Notification of applications for a permit to use a hunting area

Start of publication: 19.08.2009

An application for a hunting permit has been submitted to the Environment Agency on 13.08.2009. in
Applicant: MTU new Varbla Jahiselts, registered under code 80271995, address Pihla village, Varbla
vald, 88225 Parnumaa

.Intended area for hunting: Saulepi hunting area, located in the territory of the municipalities of Téstamaa
and Varbla. In order to use the saucone hunting area, 22 hunters are involved in the

.Access to the application and the submission of proposals and observations shall be possible within two
weeks of the date of publication of the advertisement at the Office of the iljandi of the Environment
Agency in the Parnu-Villandi Region at Paala Tea 4, 71014 Viljandi, Tel. 435 5617, e-mail:
johannes.luksepp@keskkonnaamet.ee.



